From: Legislative Services email

Sent:

To:

Subject: FW: Cannabis Application for 901 Gordon Street - NO
Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: Mathew Yee

Sent: March 4, 2021 8:17 AM

To: Legislative Services email <LegislativeServices@victoria.ca>
Subject: Cannabis Application for 901 Gordon Street - NO

Hello,

| am against this application for a retail cannabis shop.

Downtown Victoria is already well served by a number of cannabis retailers. Everywhere you look, is a blacked out
shopfront selling cannabis. It's an unattractive look. | would rather see the city and council encourage a variety of
retailers to serve the downtown residents.

Additionally, this application is in the heart of the downtown tourist zone. The Victoria Bug Zoo and Miniature World are
neighbours to this address. A Cannabis storefront would not be a welcome addition for parents bringing their kids

between these sites.

Downtown Victoria should be vibrant and bright. Since Cannabis shops are restricted on how they can display their
wares and visibly market themselves on sidewalk frontage,they are the opposite, almost acting as black holes.

Please do not approve this application.

Thank you
Mathew Yee



From: Legislative Services email

Sent:

To:

Subject: FW: Seed and Stone - provincial license application
Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: Mitchel Kajiura <}

Sent: March 11, 2021 4:58 PM

To: Legislative Services email <LegislativeServices@victoria.ca>
Subject: Seed and Stone - provincial license application

To whom it may concern,
As an owner of a condo across the street from the possible Seed and Stone retail location (901 Gordon Street) | just
wanted to put forth that | am very much in favour of this license being granted. Seed and Stone would bring some

much needed diversity to the neighbourhood and would provide a wonderful service to the community.

Kind regards,



	901 Gordon_Lee_Redacted.pdf
	901 Gordon_Kajiura_Redacted.pdf

